~New Hope News~
Easter For Kids~

This year’s Easter for Kids will be held on Friday April 12 from 5:30-8:30 pm. Registration forms are on the back table of the sanctuary. If you are interested in volunteering to help please see Sara Moore or email her at sara.sundquist@yahoo.com. It is a fun event and a great way to mentor the youth of our area. We would love to have you join us.
LENTEN SERVICES SOUP AND SANDWICH DINNER
Our annual Soup and Sandwich Dinner for our Wednesday Lenten Services will be held at 5:30 pm. Our Lenten Service will follow at 6:30 pm. There is a sign-up sheet in the back of the sanctuary for sandwiches and bars. We will have 2 kinds of soup each night. This is a great opportunity to invite friends and family to our dinner and service. We hope to see you all there.  Please call Darlene Johnson with any questions 715-556-0776.

Ride Assistance Program~
New Hope is looking for volunteers to help coordinate a ride assistance program to provide rides for those who wish to attend services at New Hope and who have no transportation. If you are interested in participating in this ministry, or if you aware of someone who needs a ride to services here at New Hope, there is a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board for both. 

Thank you.
Bible Camp Scholarship~
New Hope is offering scholarships to those youth who wish to attend a Bible Camp this summer. Just call the Church Office and let Casey know where and when you wish to go to camp.
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Choir Schedule during Lent ~
Bell Choir will meet on Monday evenings at 6:45. There will be no bell choir practice March 18.
Senior choir will meet on Wednesdays immediately following the Lenten Service

Tuesday Bible Study~

A Bible study led by Sara Moore will be held every other Tuesday at 7 pm in the Sunday School Room. All are welcome!
Noah’s Park~

New Hope Lutheran and Calvary Covenant have joined together for the after school program for children 3 years old through 6th grade. The Wednesday program is held at Calvary Covenant Church in Alpha.  The time to pick up your children at Calvary will be at 5:15 p.m. on Wednesdays.  The program will follow the school calendar.
Men’s Bible Studies- 

These studies meet at “The Country Store" at 6:30 am on Wednesday mornings to study “The Gospel of Saint John” and Friday mornings to study “Ecclesiastes”. Ted Knutson is facilitating the studies.

Congregational Prayer ~

Everyone in the congregation is invited to join us for a weekly congregational prayer time.  The prayer meeting is here at the church on Wednesday afternoons from 2 to 3:00 p.m.

 And they will say, "This land that was desolate 

     has become like the garden of Eden....

                         Ezekiel 36:35
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